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General Discussion 

� Minutes from the previous teleconference were accepted (see 
ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ipp/ippv2-minutes/IPPv2-ConCall-

Minutes-20080908.pdf). 

� Action items review: 

1. (Closed:  in latest document) Need text for section 7 (IANA and PWG 
Considerations).  New registrations are needed for IPP 2.x.  A short 
description (2 or 3 lines) is need for each item.  Ron to put together this 
description.   

2. (Closed:  in latest document) Security recommendations (Section 9). Ira 
suggested a couple for references.  Ira will provide a short paragraph.  

3. (Closed:  in latest document) Internationalization.  Support for NFC via 
RFC 5198 (Unicode Format for Network Interchange) is recommended 
(“SHOULD”) but not required. Ira will provide an explanation for the IPPv2 
specification. 

4. Add attributes as required by the original IPP specifications. 

5. Review complete list of all IPP attributes and determine which should 
become required for IPP 2.x.  

� For action item #4 Ira suggested we add this to a normative appendix.  Ron to 
reformat this to three tables.   



� Section 6 reviewed.  Change the “current” to IPP 1.x.  The body of section 
should have details (client and server) outlining conformance referencing 
other sections in the document. 

� Section 7 reviewed.  Ira suggested a few changes calling out references for 
IANA.   

� Section 8 reviewed. “Note well” is special warning to readers.  Change first 
clause to “IPP/1.1 [2911] requires [lower case] that conforming printer 
implementation support for UTF-8 encoding of Unicode.” 

� Section 9 reviewed: Ira pointed out that IPP 2.2 MUST support TLS/1.2.  
Strike the first paragraph.  

� Mike suggested another “Note well” in security sections on the potential false 
positive in searches of usernames.   

� Additional references were also added. PWG references should be above 
RFC references. 

Next Steps / Open Actions: 

� See updates above. 

� Next teleconference scheduled in two weeks (Oct6). 


